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September 8, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

THRU: 

FROM: 

MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF ~, ~· 
WILLIAM T. KENDALL~L 

Senator Laxalt called the President to tell him that 
Governor Reagan was in Mexico and would not be avail­
able until Sunday evening. He has, however, talked 
to Mr. Deaver, the Governor's aide. Mr. Deaver thinks 
that there should be a staff meeting of the various 
elements (PFC, RNC, Congressional Campaign Committees) 
next week to discuss the campaign and to see how Governor 
Reagan can fit in. Senator Laxalt agrees with this and 
suggests next Wednesday in his office at 1:30 or 2:00 p.m. 
Dave Russell will coordinate for the Senator. The Gov­
ernor and Mrs. Reagan could then come to Washington to 
follow up on this meeting . 
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